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Valley Trail Riders

9/14/24 Meeting Minutes

The day started off with a new activity suggested by Cindy Beuchaine called Dine 'n Dash.  Everyone was invited to tour each others trailers.  Each trailer owner provided snacks and drinks at their trailer.  Everyone seemed to enjoy the tours and getting new ideas for their own trailers.  Later in the day our annual Steak Fry Dinner was held.  We had a good turnout and everyone seemed to have a good time and enjoy the dinner.

The meeting was called to order by President Lorrie Busby at 6:30.  Officers present were President - Lorrie Busby, Secretary - Caron Paschke and Treasurer - Rose Shedd.  Due to people coming and going during the dinner we were not able to get a count of members present but it was a good turnout and we had several visitors.

Secretary's Report - The minutes from the previous meeting were reviewed.  Rose Shedd made a motion to accept the minutes which was seconded by Terry Herbig.  The motion passed.
Treasurer's Report - Rose Shedd reported an ending balance of $1,911.19 in our account, this includes $135.00 in the hand sanitizer account and $200.00 cash on hand.  We had income of $35.00 from dues, expenses of $578.00 for the shelter repairs and $552.00 in apparel.  Terry Busby made a motion to accept the report which was seconded by Donna Howland.  The motion passed.

Park Liaison Reports:
Rock Cut - Terry Herbig advised there was too much state paperwork to put posts up in front of the shelter.  Cory offered some large limestone rocks instead which are now in place and look very nice.  Terry is talking with Cory about a possible clean-up day.  We would need to show a plan of work to be done and equipment to be used.

Committee Reports:
Ride Committee - Cindy Edwards reminded everyone of the pony driving demonstration at her residence on 9-28 with a potluck and bonfire to follow.

Christmas Committee - Letters are available from Lorrie Busby to hand out when asking for a donation.  Flyers will be available soon to be posted inviting non-members to the dance portion of the party.

There was no Old Business or New Business brought up for discussion.

Sue Krug made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Rose Shedd seconded the motion which passed.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The meeting was adjourned at 7:25.
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